
 
      September 27, 2013 

 

Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

The students have been working hard stretching their narrative writing. The expectations in writing, in 
comparison to 3rd grade, are bumped up. We are focusing on adding concrete descriptions and details using 
our 5 senses to “show not tell.” Just a reminder that Homework is given nightly and should be turned in the 
next, unless there is a written due date. We would like to welcome Mrs. Knoppe, a Teacher Education student 
from Madonna University to our class for the next few weeks. She will be observing lessons, working with 
students, and teaching a few lessons. Please do checkout my website www.mrprovost.info. If you would like to 
be on the email list, concerns, or have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 
 

Here is what we did this week: 
 

 Social Studies – Government 

 Science–Forms of energy  

 Reading – Visualization 

 Writing – Adding Details 

 Math – Unit 1 Multiplication 
       

Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

 Social Studies – Economics 

 Science–Energy Form Transformation  

 Reading – Improving Reading Strategies 

 Writing – Story Structure – Extending Details 

 Math – Unit 1 Multiplication 
 
 

September 30 
Monday 30 Tuesday 1 Wednesday 2 Thursday 3 Friday 4 

 PE 
 BOOK 

CHECKOUT 

 

 Art  Music 

 PE 

 Spanish  Media 

 Music 

 
 
 
 

Happy Weekend, 
 
 
 
 Mr.Provost 
 www.mrprovost.info 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 

The weather is getting 
wacky! Please be sure 

that your student is 
dressed for the changes 

in temperature. 
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